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On Friday, February 6, Dubai Cares hosted their 
sixth annual “Walk for Education”, the second in 
which our school participated. Students from Grade 
10-12 were invited to go along with the school and 
show their support. The walk was organized by Dubai 
Cares to highlight the struggles children in 
developing countries go through to reach school every 
single day. Many of these children walk the length of 
the walkathon every day to arrive at school. Buses left 
ISC-Dubai at 8:15 a.m. and arrived at Creek Park. 
The walk was three kilometers long, during which 
students chanted an array of slogans. When the walk 
was over, everyone entered the park and took part in the activities. Grade 10 students 
even performed the “Life Vest 2015” dance on stage. As a school it is crucial for us to 
support events that empower people to strive towards education. After all, who better 
to support events such as the Dubai Cares “Walk for Education” other than SABIS 
schools whose motto is:  “Education for a Changing World”

WALK FOR EDUCATION 
WE ALWAYS CARE
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